
 

O 
n Wednesday, July 26, 2017, the Florida Department 

of Transportation (FDOT) will host an informational 

Open House for the State Road A1A & Sewall’s Point 

Road signalization project in the Town of Sewall’s Point. 

 

The Open House will be held from 4:00 PM until 6:00 PM at 

Sewall’s Point Town Hall in the Commission Chambers, One 

South Sewall’s Point Road, Sewall’s Point, FL 34496. Project 

personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work, 

construction schedule, and address questions and comments 

one-on-one. No formal presentation will be made.  

 

This project is expected to begin August 11, 2017, with 

anticipated completion by early 2018, weather permitting. The 

cost for construction is $459,999.69. Work will be performed by 

ARC Electric, Inc., with FDOT overseeing the project.  

 

Scope of Work: 

 

• Upgrade signalization by installing new mast arms, 

pedestrian detectors, and closed-circuit television 

• Sidewalk and driveway improvements 

• Minor landscaping on State Road A1A (NE Ocean 

Boulevard) at the intersection of Sewall’s Point Road  

 

Maintenance of Traffic: 

 
Work will be done in phases to minimize traffic impacts. Lane 
closures will occur at the intersection during non-peak hours. 
The speed limit on State Road A1A at the intersection will be 
reduced from 40 MPH to 35 MPH for the duration of this 
project.  
 
Sidewalk closures at the intersection quadrants will occur to 
accommodate mast arm installation, closing only one section 
at a time. 
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Public participation is solicited 

without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. 

 

If you need special 

accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or 

require translation services (free 

of charge) please contact 

Kathleen Dempsey, Project 

Community Outreach Specialist, 

prior to the meeting. She can be 

reached by phone at (772) 359-

5118 or email at 

kdempsey@corradino.com.  

 

 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com for 

information on FDOT 

construction projects in the 

Treasure Coast. 
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